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Statement by Senate President Chuck Morse on the release of New Hampshire’s 
September state revenues 

 
  
Concord, NH – Senate President Chuck Morse (R-Salem) issued the following statement today 
on the release of September state revenues, which reflect the continued three-month trend of 
climbing state surpluses:  
  
“Responsible budgeting by New Hampshire Republicans has spurred consistent economic prosperity for 
the Granite State, with September alone exceeding revenue expectations by $50 million,” stated 
Senator Morse. 
  
“Through the first three months of the Fiscal Year, state revenues exceeded projections by $89.2 million 
thanks to conservative economic strategies. This financial success has allowed the Legislature to deliver 
$500 million in property tax relief and $42 million in emergency fuel and energy assistance for families 
struggling with home heating costs. New Hampshire Republican’s fiscal responsibility is giving more back 
to our communities and alleviating economic pressure for Granite Staters when they need it most.” 
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